
   An interview with Ian Hynes the CEO of Intersol Global – 2020 

I had the pleasure of being interviewed by the ProtectED team at our Cheadle office recently to discuss my role 
as the CEO of Intersol Global. This gave me and the team time to reflect upon how important it is to share our 
approaches and case studies. Lisa and Kay prompted the discussion with three key interview questions. We 
were delighted to answer these critical questions relating to our offerings and case studies from the HE Sector. 
I’m informed that ProtectED spend 30 minutes each month interviewing practitioners and academics making a 
difference and doing what is right. Sharing good practice is at the heart of everything that we do, along with 
strategically partnering with many HEI’s dealing with preventative approaches. 

 

    

Ian discussing Investigation and Case Management during training 

 

An Interview with Intersol Global 

“IAN HYNES is the CEO of Intersol Global and we’ve spent 30 minutes capturing some insight into the world of 
the Intersol Investigation Case Management System. We were curious to understand how Ian and the team 
remain impartial within the many Sectors that they are partnering with. We’re lucky that we have experts 
within the ever challenging and demanding HE Sector.  Each month, we will spend 30 minutes interviewing 
colleagues and partners, making a difference in the sector. Ian and the team will be hosting a practical ‘Taster 
session’ around redacted case studies when investigating case management scenarios”. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-collaborative-path-to-improving-student-staff-safety-tickets-
81941714875. 

 

What does your role as CEO of Intersol Global involve Ian? 

“As the CEO of a SME, albeit with a global reach, my role extends from the traditional high-level strategic 
function, determining and mapping out short to long term strategies and helping identify tactics to achieve 
those objectives, to the vital responsibility of setting realistically achievable goals, ensuring the highest 
possible professional, ethical, and cultural standards and maintaining competency and relevancy to the 
markets in which we operate.  

All the management team support each other across the disciplines to ensure resilience and business 
continuity. Identified as a ‘disrupter business’ it is crucial that every decision taken or action authorised is 
consistent and underpinned by the highest ethical standards so that reputation is maintained and change 
secured. My professional drive and passion are such that I keenly maintain my personal competencies as an 
investigator and investigative interviewer and take primary responsibility for business development and 
sharing contemporary practice”. 



How do Intersol Global approach the HE Sector? 

“This sector was always on our marketing radar as we had existing knowledge of the unacceptable behaviours 
that occasionally befall it, serious discipline issues between any combination of students and staff, issues that 
in any other context would amount to criminality, occasionally of the most serious nature, the fallout from 
which is so often devastating for those involved yet responsibility for any resulting investigation entrusted to 
other HE employees based on position but with no investigative experience or competencies. 

 Whilst it has been a ‘tough’ sector to engage with, after 4 years we now work strategically and in partnership 
with an increasing number of institutions throughout the UK to train and qualify them to conduct internal low-
risk volume enquiries whilst supporting operationally with the fewer high-risk complex investigations as an 
external resource. 

 We have identified 3 key areas in which we add value for the sector and refer to them as ‘The 3 C’s’, 
Competency, Capacity, and Consistency (to conduct and manage serious misconduct that might amount to 
criminality). 

 Our preferred method of supporting HE is as a retained external service supplier, enabling a really healthy, 
collegiate and consistent approach to the issues, securing a range of exceptional business benefits that include 
time and cost savings, reputational enhancement, consistency, significant improvement in confidence, and, 
perhaps most importantly, the improved health and well-being of ALL HE stakeholders, halving the time to do 
an investigation and doing it for half the cost. We also deliver a ‘pay as you go’ service though the retained 
service plan delivers significant cost effectiveness. 

 Our literal approach is to meet face to face with prospective institutions to determine specific issues (no two 
are the same!) and work with them to identify and deliver a solution that best fits their needs and budgets. 
Ideally, we work with a project team (or programme board) to help build a solution from firm investigative 
foundations, frequently initiated by policies and procedures as it is usually those areas that expose the 
institution to risk”. 

 

How do Intersol Global remain impartial? 

“If you mean impartial in terms of the investigative skills then we utilise only the most skilled investigators and 
case managers with decades of experience utilising rapport, empathy and objectivity whilst professionally 
managing emotional detachment, not a skill easily learned (or sought by many!) but critical in the often highly 
emotionally charged environment of HE misconduct. 

All our investigators are skilled by default as subject matter experts with commensurate competency as 
‘specialist’ forensic investigative interviewers. Case studies of failed investigations inevitably highlight several 
key areas of weakness, policy, procedure and process and forensic interview and investigation skills – it is 
wholly unreasonable to expect a HE or HR manager to have these skills. 

Impartiality from the investigating commissioner(s) is a prized asset and the more commissions we receive the 
easier it is to demonstrate that impartiality. To-date we have engaged operationally with over 15 UK 
universities so are not beholding to any one institution. “Independent Investigation’ is an over-used phrase 
across ALL sectors as usually someone has to pay for the service, we prefer the phrase ‘external investigation’ 
though we have lost a few commissions for refusing to investigate to secure a pre-determined objective and 
explaining that we cannot control or bury what people disclose as has been the case historically! 

Our impartiality is additionally ensured because we work across 8 sectors, spreading our risk and exposure 
accordingly. Investigative skills are common to all those sectors. 

Just one of the testimonials 

“Your assistance with the investigation process was extremely beneficial. You saved the management team 
numerous hours work in terms of carrying out the investigations and conducting the investigation meeting. You 
also produced an excellent report that was succinct and dealt clearly with the issues. My view is that your 
report greatly assisted the disciplinary process. It would also have assisted to defend any claim for unfair 
dismissal, as it demonstrated that a fair and thorough process had been followed. (Head of Legal). 


